
  
 
   
  
 
monday, february 8, 2021 

 

Welcome back scholars!  It’s great to see you.  

 

Good morning!  Our school has accepted the challenge of helping to find a cure for Blood Cancer.  This is our 
12th year and we are joining over 29,000 schools across the nation to make a difference and raise as much 
money as we can!  Students will be coming around to the homerooms today to drop off the homeroom 
collection box/poster for the Pounds of Pennies competition for the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  You 
will also receive an envelope with information on collecting virtual as well. Thank you! 

--Mrs. Kosiara & Mrs. Torres. 

 

This Wednesday, February 10th, is Headcount Hat Day!  Students may wear their favorite hat to school. 

 
Athletics:  Competitive Cheer tryouts begin today, after school in the cafeteria. Boys Basketball tryouts will 
begin Monday, February 22nd.  If you have any questions, see Mrs. Galea in the Guidance/Athletic Office.  

 

Wacky Reverse Wednesdays will be weekley starting on Wednesday, February 17th.  The Wacky 

Reverse Wednesday schedule will be as follows: 

6th hour: 9:41 to 10:52  

5th hour: 10:57 to 11:53  

4th hour: 11:58 to 12:54 

3rd hour: 12:59 to 1:55 

This schedule does not impact 100% virtual students.  

 

 


